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July 23, 2013     via e-mail only to: vchristensen@reviewboard.ca  

 
 
Mr. Vern Christensen, Executive Director 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
200 Scotia Centre, 5102-50th Ave  
Box 938 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 
 
Re:  EA0809-003; Yellowknife Gold Project – Update on Timing of Information Request Responses 
 Request for EA Adjournment 

 
 
Dear Mr. Christensen: 
 
Further to our correspondence of June 18, 2013, as we noted, certain external factors that are beyond 
our control, particularly the exceptionally challenging equity market, continue to hamper our progress and, 
as a result, we are writing today to confirm that the timing to complete the responses to the Information 
Requests (IR’s) and an Updated Project Description will take longer than earlier anticipated.  
 
With the above in mind, Tyhee NWT Corp respectfully requests a six (6) month adjournment to EA)809-
003 – Yellowknife Gold Project. Albeit unfortunate, this request is; in Tyhee NWT Corp’s view, the most 
prudent action to take at this time.  
 
As mentioned in our June 18, 2013 letter, Tyhee NWT Corp wants to assure the MVEIRB and interested 
parties that we are committed to meeting our obligations in a timely manner so the EA for the Yellowknife 
Gold Project can move forward as quickly as possible.  Further, Tyhee NWT Corp commits to keep the 
MVEIRB apprised of any changes or improvements and to provide any revised schedule should the 
situation improve over the six (6) month adjournment period.  .  
  
Tyhee NWT Corp respectfully solicits the Review Board’s support in this matter. 
 
 
Yours truly; 
 
Original signed by “H. R. Wilson” 
 
Hugh R. Wilson 
Vice President, Environment and Community Affairs 
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